
At a special meeting of the Accomack County Board of Supervisors, held on the 14th day of August 
2019, at the Onley Town Center located at 25020 Shore Parkway – Onley, VA 23418 for the 
purpose of attending the Public Information Session regarding the Eastern Shore Force Main 
Sewer Transmission Line Project 
 
1. Opening of Meeting 

MEMBERS PRESENT AND ABSENT 
Board of Supervisors Present: 
Robert D. Crockett 
Ron S. Wolff 
Grayson C. Chesser  
 
Board of Supervisors Absent: 
Donald L. Hart, Jr., Chair 
C. Reneta Major, Vice-Chair 
Harrison W. Phillips, III  
Paul E. J. Muhly 
Laura Belle Gordy 
William J. “Billy” Tarr 
 
Others Present: 
Mr. Michael T. Mason, County Administrator 
Cela Burge, County Attorney 
 
 

2. Presentation given by Hampton Roads Sanitation District 
Supervisors attended and received a presentation (attached) from Hampton Roads Sanitation 
District representatives regarding the proposed Eastern Shore Sanitary Transmission Force 
Main Project – Phase 1. A Question and Answer period was held to allow discussion between 
citizens and public officials; no other County business was conducted or discussed.  

 


